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NOTIFICATION
Addendum
[bookmark: spsDateCommunication][bookmark: spsMember]The following communication, dated 9 October 2017, is being circulated at the request of the delegation of New Zealand. 

_______________


TITLE: Extension of scope to 
· include cleaning products, of any surfaces, containing plastic microbeads, e.g. household, car or industrial cleaning products, and
· provide an exemption for any microbead-containing medicines or medical devices for which there are no suitable alternative.
AGENCY: Ministry for the Environment
SUMMARY: New Zealand would like to inform WTO Members of a change made in the scope of the notified regulations covering microbeads: 
Managing microbeads in personal care products: Consultation document (23 pages, in English)
Cabinet paper: 
Regulatory Impact Statement: 
Public consultation showed strong support for the proposed ban and for widening the scope to include all microbead-containing products that are washed down the drain. 
Consequently, the New Zealand Government has decided to implement the ban and widen the scope to include any cleaning products containing plastic microbeads for cleaning purposes. 
The New Zealand Government intends to publish the new regulations under the Waste Minimisation Act by 30 November 2017, with an entry-into-force date of 30 May 2018.
[bookmark: spsTitle]COMMENTS: Comments can be sent to New Zealand's TBT enquiry point:  and will be accepted until 31 October 2017.
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